Recvd 4/27/2021

Dear Dr. Furnari and Members of the Board of Education,

When in the course of human events, I stop and reflect upon all that has occurred during this past year, it has become self-evident that some important decisions must be made at this time. Therefore, it is with regret that I am officially announcing my retirement from Green Hills School effective: July 1, 2021.

I have been connected to this school and its culture continuously since 1970 in many capacitiesas a student, sibling of a student, custodian, teacher, coach and athletic director.

I must say that it has been quite an interesting and enjoyable journey to be able to watch and be a part of this school as it continually grew and expanded from its one-room per grade with art/music on a cart into our present-day form with its multiple sections per grade level and many special offerings of in-class and extra curricular activities. I am proud to have served a role in helping to integrate many of these positive changes.

I am sure that it will be an adjustment not to find myself at the school when September comes, but I look forward to the many new adventures and opportunities awaiting me.

Christopher Hitzel